TO ALL RESIDENTS OF THE SOUTHEAST AREA COMMAND:

The Albuquerque Police Department is seeking your assistance in evaluating our delivery of law enforcement services in our community.

The Southeast Area Command has recently introduced new strategies to address issues related to crime and overall quality of life. We need your input in order to assess and evaluate your current and future perceptions of these problems and the effectiveness of our efforts toward solving these problems of mutual concern. We value your opinions and by working together truly believe that we can improve the quality of life in the City of Albuquerque.

Please take a few minutes to respond to an on-line survey to help make this possible. We encourage you to share this information with your neighbors so they can respond as well.

Step 1 Type the following address into your web browser:

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/3XWN3T2

Step 2 There are 10 questions to scroll through. Just click on the answer and hit "send survey" when completed.

We sincerely appreciate your time toward this project. Thank you.

Call if you have any questions.

Commander Michael Geier SE Area Command 553-2228